
April 2023 

Wow time is flying! Let’s look at what exciting things we 
have coming up in Term 5... 

History - our topic is ‘The Great Fire of London’. 
 

Science - Plants. 
 

RE - our big question will be, ‘Who is a Muslim and 
what do they believe?’ 

 
There are also many other things to look forward to 

this term: 
 

 Online Safety Week - 17th April 
 Earth Day - 24th April 
 World Daily Mile Day - 27th April 
 Charity Week Class Planning Week - 22nd May 
 Open Classroom - 23rd May 
 
PE continues to be on a Monday and Thursday,        
remember PE kits are to be worn to school on those 
days. 
 
Children should always have a water bottle with them 
that can be refilled.  This is especially important now 
the weather is going to start warming up. 
 
Don’t forget to write in your Willow’s contact book 
EVERY TIME they read at home, we expect this to be 
3x a week minimum. 
 

Thank you for your continued support ☺ 


